
City of New York 
  
 

January 7, 2003 
 

Mr. Charles King 
Secretary of the Management Committee 
New York Independent System Operator, Inc. 
3890 Carman Road 
Schenectady, NY 12303 
 
Re: Notice of Appeal to Management Committee of KeySpan-Ravenswood, LLC and 
NRG Power Marketing, Inc. 
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 

On December 30, 2002, KeySpan-Ravenswood, LLC (“KeySpan”) and NRG 
Power Marketing, Inc. (“NRG”) filed a Notice of Appeal of the approval of Motion # 3 of 
the Business Issues Committee (“BIC”) to amend the New York Independent System 
Operator’s Demand Curve proposal at the December 13, 2002 BIC meeting.  On January 
7, 2003, Consolidated Edison Solutions, Inc. (“CES”) filed a letter in opposition to the 
Keyspan-NRG motion.  
 

The City of New York (“City”) is in accord with the views expressed in the letter 
in opposition from CES, and hereby expresses its opposition to the Keyspan appeal. The 
City hereby requests that the Management Committee uphold the decision of the BIC in 
this matter. 

 
The City also reiterates its opposition to the Demand Curve proposal embodied in 

Motion #2 before the BIC on December 13, 2002, as more fully expressed in the City 
Motion in Opposition thereto filed with the NYISO on January 6, 2003. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
Michael Delaney 
Energy Policy Advocate 
City of New York 
110 William Street, 4th Floor 
New York, NY 10038 
212-312-3787 
mdelaney@nycedc.com 

 
 

cc: Robert Fernandez, Esq. 
      Dominic Cordisco, Esq.  
      Ms. Kristen Kranz 


